
From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  
Sent: Friday, 7 April 2017 3:51 PM 
To: Matthew Chesher 
Cc: Kelly Wood; Zoe Angus; Anthony D'Adam 
Subject: RE: Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award 2010 - AM2016/4 

 
Dear Mr Chesher,  
 
I note your advice that MEAA no longer presses its proposed variation in relation to the overtime 
clauses. Senior Deputy President Hamberger will grant the one-week extension sought and 
correspondingly extend the deadline for parties opposing any proposed variation to file their material. 
Amended directions will follow shortly. 
 
 
EDREA TIO 

Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
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